
  Dear Onalaska Water and Gas Supply Customers                                                                                  
 
We are asking for your help in updating all personal information.  This is to better serve our 
community by communicating with each customer on an individual basis.  Onalaska Water and 
Gas can now communicate through both phone and text with our new Software Program.   
 
As some of our customers have already received voice calls through this new system, we are still 
unable to communicate with many of our customers as the information is simply just not 
available. 
 
Please take a moment and update your information by filling out the following form and 
returning to us at Onalaska Water and Gas Supply, P.O. Box 2463, Onalaska, TX  77360, drop it 
in the overnight drop box or simply email us at Info@OnalaskaWaterAndGas.com.   
 
Thank you in advance for your help and we look forward to better communications soon! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Onalaska Water and Gas Supply 
936-646-5396 

________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Name on Account:  ________________________________________ 
 
Account #:  ______________________________________________ 
 
Email:  __________________________________________________ 
 
Main Phone #:  __________________________________ □ Cell  □  Home 
 
Secondary Phone #:  _______________________________ □ Cell  □  Home 
 
 
□ I, _____________________, agree to receive automated voice calls from OWSC. 
 
□ I, _____________________, agree to receive automated texts from OWSC.  
 (Texting fees may be applied by your provider) 
 
_____________________________________  _______________________ 
Signature        Date 
 

*Watch for News and Information on our website at www.OnalaskaWaterAndGas.com* 
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